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Dear Secretary Williams:

Pursuant to a directive of the Hearing Officer that Cox supplement its response to
Information Request No. 2 and submit a Motion for a Protective Order by April 14, 2008, I have
been working with the Company to obtain both the channel by channel basic tier programming
costs and permission to file this information under seal with a Motion for a Protective Order.

At this time, my regional contacts have not yet been provided with channel by channel
basic tier programming costs used to develop Form 1240 programming costs. [ understand that
Cox’s corporate office in Atlanta is reviewing the information requested, the obligations under
programming contracts to notify programmers of the request for this information and whether the
Company can submit the requested information prior to satisfying its notice obligations under its
programming contracts. I further understand that internal counsel at Cox’s corporate office also
is reviewing, among other legal issues, whether the requested proprietary information is required
to be provided under the FCC’s rate regulations where no increase in basic service rates has been
requested by Cox.

For these reasons, I am unable to submit, on behalf of the Company and at this time, a
supplemental response to Information Request No. 2 or a Motion for a Protective Order. I will
advise the Hearing Officer of any change in this situation as soon as possible and will be
prepared to further discuss this issue at the April 16, 2008 hearing if it remains an open issue at
that time.

My office has received original tear sheets from the two newspapers that published the
notice of hearing in this matter and as of today we had received an affidavit of publication from
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one of the newspapers. I understand that the Company has obtained an affidavit of cable-casting
and is submitting it to the Department directly. We expect to receive and file both affidavits of
publication prior to or at the April 16, 2008 hearing.

Do not hesitate to contact me to discuss this matter.

Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Qe L

Alan D. Mandl

cc: Betsy S. Whittey, Hearing Officer
Town of Holland



